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Goal Setting Interviews 
 

Thanks for attending the goal setting interviews last night. It was great to meet 

some of you and hear from teachers talking about the goals students have set for 

the term. 

One of the things which can make a huge difference to children is someone at home 

asking about how they are working towards achieving their goals and how that is 
going for them. Perhaps also asking if anything is particularly tricky or challenging 

for your son/daughter is a way of identifying if there are things you can do at home 

to help your child achieve their goals. 

 

Senior Ski Camp 
 

How thrilled I was to open my email on Sunday and find this lovely message…. 

 

“Kia ora Kelly and Glenorchy School Community 

We wanted to write and say how much we enjoyed the company of Glenorchy 

School in our lodge last week. 
Everyone showed supreme CARE within our lodge environment. The tamariki were 

engaging, polite and respectful. A huge thanks to Kelly for her sound leadership 

and to Cameron, Theo, Tom and Chris for all they did to contribute to the success 

of the trip, and for leaving our lodge so beautifully clean. 

It's welcoming groups like Glenorchy School that make our job as lodge custodians 
so satisfying and rewarding. 

 

Ngā mihi nui  

Lynelle and Denis Woods 

Lodge Custodians”. 

 
Well done everyone! So great to hear that everyone had an awesome time. 
 
Small Schools Swimming 

 
This information was sent directly to families of senior students last Monday. This is 
just a friendly reminder. 
 

Our small school's swimming competition for years 5-8 students will be taking 

place on Friday 9 August at the Events Centre in Queenstown. 

 
Please could all students/parents complete the Google Form to indicate which 

events they will be competing in? Please could you get this done by the end of Week 

2 (2 August). Please ensure that students are capable of completing the events that 

they have entered.  

Each student needs to take part in at least 2 events. There is no maximum number 

of events. If students choose to take part in the Open Championship then they 

must complete all the events in the category. 

 

Parent helpers: We will require support to transport students to and from this 
event. Please can you email Kelly directly kelly@glenorchy.school.nz to let her know 

if you can help with transport and if you are prepared to help out in running events 

as a timekeeper or other jobs as required.  

 

Health Consultation 

One of the tasks Mrs Miller has asked me to complete this term is the parent                

consultation around the Health Education programmes at the school.  

It is my intention to send a survey home to families next week. A paper copy of this 

will come home with students in their bags on Monday 5 August. Please could you 
return these to the box on the table in the foyer once your family has completed it. 

All surveys will need to be back to school no later than 16 August - thank you. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciRFkn1VzVnxbKlznjbjC9-jGQ4Mnx4_0zQ6noFDPvWjbIpA/viewform?usp=pp_url
mailto:kelly@glenorchy.school.nz
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Student of the Week  

Senior Ski-Camp Photos 2024 

   Tracy, Kelly, Sophie, Michelle and Gorettie. 












